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CHAPEL-EN-LE-FRITH PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 

TOWN HALL 
CHAPEL-EN-LE-FRITH 

HIGH PEAK, DERBYSHIRE, SK23 0HP 

Tel: 01298 813320. Fax: 01298 815764 
clerk@chapelpc.org  
www.chapelpc.org  

 

 

Office Hours:  Monday-Friday 9.00 to 12.30  

 

 10th November 2021 
 
 

Meeting of the Parish Council Amenities Committee 
17th November 2021 

Meeting at 6.45pm in the Annexe, Town Hall, Chapel-en-le-Frith 
 
 

AGENDA 
    

1. Public Speaking 

2. Apologies for absence 

3. To received the minutes of the meeting held on 22nd June 2021 

4. Variation of Business 

5. Report and update from Assistant Clerk 
 
Street Planter applications 
Picnic tables 
Cast iron bench 
Dove Holes allotment waiting List 
Hedge planting 
Play area benches 

 
6. Park Managers Report & work plan. 
7. Trailer Quotations 
8. SHIFT report – Agree an implementation plan & possible additional administration support to 

deliver the action plan. 
9. Rebound fencing report – Cllr Adshead and Cllr Hill 
10. Motion from Cllr Gourlay – This Council askes for costings to be produced for a meeting place 

for teenagers, sheltered from the rain, one option being an architectural bandstand. 
11. Motion from Cllr Walters – To purchase additional bins & benches for the Memorial Park.  
12. Cllr Beswick – Things to discuss regarding the allotment sites: 

Waiting list priority 
Allotment clearing & marking   
Allotment size/allocation 
Allotment association/rules 
Allotment pricing 
Greenhouses/Sheds planning permission 
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13. Motion from Cllr Sizeland – The Council resolves to obtain quotations for the replacement of 

the ‘Welcome’ sign near the Hanging Gate Public House. 
14. Refurbishment of the plaque on the wwll at Sparrowpit 
15. Covid Commemorarive tree planting  
16. Motion from Cllr Hill – To explore the possibility of having the pollarded ash tree stump cloeset 

to the MUGA chainsaw sculpted as a prominent feature of the Memorial Park.  
17. Pollarded ash trees – Eco plugged 
18. Dove Holes allotment fencing 
19. Grit bins update – Cllr Adshead 
20. First Aid Traingin for Park Staff 
21. Queens Jubilee Celebrations 
22. Van Lease for use by Park Staff 
23. Correspondance –  

PSCO Green – Request for possible installation of street planters atThornell Close. 
A request has been made to plant a tree in the Mmeorial Park to mark the Queens Jubilee 
A complaint has been received from a local resident after being hit by a ball originating from the 
MUGA following the removal of some of the fencing. 
A request as been made via Cllr Gourlay for a litter bin to be installed at the bus stop opposite 
Halls Mica outside Town End Methodist Church. 

24. Any other business 

25. Date to be set for next full Amenities Committee meeting 

 

 
 
To:  Councillors J Adshead, M Barton, A Beswick, N Hill, C Sizeland, S Walters. 

 

 


